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5th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The GCSE examination season is now very close.  All Year 11 pupils will follow their normal 
timetable until the end of Friday, 12th May, apart from our Art students who will undertake 
their examination on Thursday and Friday of next week.  Once the full written exams have 
started on Monday, 15th May pupils will be provided with a structured revision timetable so 
they can check final information and speak to teachers prior to each exam or undertake 
personal revision.  
 
It is our usual practice to mark Year 11s last day before the first exam begins with a special 
Mass, assembly and a chance for the Year group to celebrate together before they return to 
the hard work and demands of the weeks ahead. This celebration will take place on 
Wednesday, 10th May.  Students will be dismissed by 12.00 before returning to school as 
normal on Thursday. 
 
At the end of the exam season I look forward to welcoming you and your daughter to our 
special celebration to mark the end of their time at The Sacred Heart on the evening of 
Wednesday, 28th June.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Geraldine A. Higgins 
Executive Headteacher  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


